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Celella, Jessica

From: Bauman, Robert
Sent: Tuesday, December 09, 2014 10:54 AM
To: Lee, Chris; Celella, Jessica
Subject: Fwd: Milwaukee Streetcar 

Please add to the three files 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Nancy O'Keefe <nokeefe@historicthirdward.org> 
Date: December 9, 2014 at 9:34:33 AM CST 
To: "Bauman, Robert" <rjbauma@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Ron San Felippo <ifsnod@aol.com>, "gardnermj@msn.com" <gardnermj@msn.com> 
Subject: Milwaukee Streetcar  

Dear Alderman Bauman,  
  
Please put on record that the Historic Third Ward Association Board of Director’s 
supports the Milwaukee Streetcar project.   
  
Also note two important comments made when the Board of the Directors approved this 
project: 
  
“The economic development associated with the streetcar project outweighs the cost”  
  
And  
  
“It the transit system stops, the community stops” 
  
  
Thank you,  
  
  
Nancy O’Keefe 
Executive Director 
Historic Third Ward Association 
Business Improvement District No.2 
219 N. Milwaukee St. 
Milwaukee, WI  53202 
414-273-1173  
414-405-4892 (c) 
  
Named one of the Top Ten Artplaces by USA Today in 2014 
  
Named America’s Top Artplace in 2013 
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